
 
 

 
Worthy Brothers, 

 

I hope you are well 

 

I was thinking back to the day Brother Dick Belanger approached me and said “you 

should be Grand Knight”. Now I was still in my first year as a Knight and knew 

nothing of being a Knight, much less Grand Knight. However it seemed like a 

desperate situation and I decided I would give it a try. Now a year and a half later I 

am truly happy that I did.  I have learned so much about the Knights and mostly 

about myself. I have met some really good people and have particularly enjoyed 

working with Brothers Neil Fidler, Keith Parent and Tom Del Mastro. It was a sad day 

to see Tom and Delores move. 

 

Now it is my turn to move. I pray that someone will step up and take the helm as I 

tried to do when it was needed.  As always there are those who think I did well and 

others who think I could have done much better. I know in my heart that I gave as 

much as I could and I sleep well each night knowing this. I am a much stronger 

person because of this. My Grandfather would say “what doesn’t kill you makes you 

stronger”. 

  

Please remember that the next Business meeting will be Monday, November 8th at 

St Vincent De Paul, Coventry at 7:30 PM. I believe the meetings will be the second 

Monday for Business meetings and the 4th Monday for Social meetings. Please 

thank our new Chaplain Fr. Kelley for making room for us. This month’s Business 

meeting will be the third Monday as the 8th is too close. 

  

I want to thank all again, and know that you will be in my prayers.   

 

God Bless and Vivat Jesu! 

Glenn Holt, Grand Knight                                             geholt56@gmail.com 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

MONSIGNOR PETER BLESSING COUNCIL #5273 

COVENTRY, RHODE ISLAND 

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  

 

 

NOVEMBER BUSINESS MEETING 

PLACE:   ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH HALL 
DATE:  MONDAY, 11/8/2010 
TIME:  7:30 PM 

NOVEMBER COLUMBUS CLUB MEETING 

PLACE:   ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH HALL 
DATE:  MONDAY, 11/8/2010 
TIME:  DIRECTLY AFTER COUNCIL BUS. MTG. 
 

NOVEMBER SOCIAL  MEETING 

PLACE:   ST. PAUL’S CHURCH, CRANSTON 
DATE:  SUNDAY, 11/28/2010 
TIME:  9:30 AM 
 

DECEMBER  COLUMBUS CLUB MEETING 

PLACE:   ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH HALL 
DATE:  MONDAY, 12/13/2010 
TIME:  TBD 

DECEMBER  BUSINESS MEETING 

PLACE:   ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH HALL 
DATE:  MONDAY, 12/13/2010 
TIME:  7:30 PM 

DECEMBER COUNCIL BUSINESS MTG. 

PLACE:   TBD 
DATE:  TBD 
TIME:  TBD 
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Dear Brother Knights: 

  

In this month of November we have opportunity, again, to be 

thankful to God for the many blessings we enjoy.  Yes, it is 

good to specifically thank God for these blessings, both 

physical and spiritual. 

  

We thank God for all the time that our council has been able 

to meet at Msgr. Blessing Council building.  I believe I can say 

it has served the council well over the years of its use.  We 

also thank God for our plans to begin our business and social 

meetings each month in the Church Hall at St. Vincent de 

Paul Church in Coventry, the church where I currently serve as 

pastor. 

  

We thank God for all the good that the council and each of 

the Knights of Columbus Councils have done throughout the 

country to help others in the name of Christ.  I am still 

learning of the variety of services we do through the course of 

a year.  Certainly our support of pro-life activities ranks high in 

our services to all humanity. 

  

We thank God, perhaps most especially, for our gift of 

Catholic Christian Faith which we have from all of our 

ancestors in the Faith and from the Lord, Himself.  It is a 

priceless gift that goes beyond all our possessions and 

activities.  Our Faith gives us purpose, vision, inspiration and 

insight into everything we do, think or say.  May we always 

grow in the true Faith as we practice it each Sunday at Mass 

and every day in our prayers and activities. 

  

May each of you and your families have a blessed month and 

a most blessed Thanksgiving thanking God for everything, 

great and small. 

  

Your Chaplain,   

Fr. Michael Kelley 

  

 

 

New Location! 

 
 

Starting in November, the Monsignor Peter Blessing 

Council #5273 will be conducting our meetings on the first 

Monday of each month at the Saint Vincent de Paul Parish 

Hall. We are blessed and appreciative of our Chaplain, 

Father Kelley, for making this space available to us. More 

to come concerning our Social meetings. 

 

 
 

Squires New Meeting Place Changed 
The meeting place for the Fr. Leo Anctil Columbian Squires 

Circle has been changed to the Saints John and Paul Parish 

Hall Classroom.  It was determined that the rectory 

conference room did not meet the Circle’s needs due to not 

being wheelchair accessible.  

 

 

 



 

STATEWIDE ACTIVITIES 

Annual State Council Pro-Life Dinner 

 
Where: Warwick Council #2295, 475 Sandy Lane, Warwick, RI.  When:  

Saturday, January 25, 2011 at 7:00 pm. For reservations, please call 

Mike & Patricia Krzywonos 401-726-6323.  Send your payment 

(Check payable to: Rhode Island State Council) and guest list to:  Mike 

Krzywonos, 34 Blackburn Street, Pawtucket, RI 02861 

 

St. Lawrence Council Annual NYC Bus Trip 

 
When:  Saturday, December 11th Departure: St. Lawrence Council 

Parking Lot (across from N. Providence High School) @ 7AM.   

 

 Free Orange Juice, Coffee & Danish en route 

 Christmas Movies on the bus 

 Rest stop at 9:30 AM 

 Arrive at Rockefeller Center 11:15 AM 

 Christmas Shopping in New York City 

 Leave NYC after 5:30 PM Mass at St. Patrick’s Cathedral 

 Free Soda, Chips & Snacks on return trip 

 $50.00/person, Checks payable to: St. Lawrence K of C 

 

For reservations call Jack O’Neil @ 351-7934. 

  

Sunday, November 28 @ 9:30AM 
In lieu of the November Social Meeting, the Council and 

Squires Circle will be attending Mass at St. Paul’s Church in 

Cranston on Sunday, November 28 @ 9:30AM.  Our former 

Council Chaplain and Squires Father Prior, Father Robert 

Forcier, who is St. Paul’s new pastor, will be celebrating 

Mass.  The Squires will be attending in dress uniform.  If you 

would like to drive down with the Squires, the Circle will be 

meeting at the Hopkins Hill Park and Ride for departure @ 

8:45AM.  After the Mass, we are hoping to go to brunch at 

either Cracker Barrel or Denny’s at Centre of New England.  

More details to come.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Deputy Grand Knight Neil Fidler @ 401-632-7922.  

 

State Deputy attends Squires Installation of 

Officers and Awards Ceremony 

 
Pictured (L-R):  Past Chief Squire Nick Parent, Bursar Squire Zachary Farrell, 

Deputy Chief Squire Norman Francis Jr., Father Derek Puleo, Chief Squire 

Stephen Smith, Matthew Parent, State Deputy John Marcello, Notary Squire 

Josh Fidler, Derek Smith and Evan Patten 

 

On Wednesday, October 27, the Father Leo Anctil Columbian 

Squires Circle held its 2nd annual Installation of Officers and 

Awards Ceremony.  Honored guests included State Deputy John 

Marcello and his wife Margie, Fr. Derek Puleo and Grand Knight 

Glenn Holt.  The State Deputy presented the Circle the Corps 

d’Elite award which it earned for the 2nd straight year.  Many 

Brother Knights were on hand for this special event which was 

held in Iieu of the October Social Meeting. 

 
 

 

 

Mass at St. Paul’s Church  



PHOTOS FROM SQUIRES CEREMONY 

Chaplain 
Rev. Michael Kelley 

Grand Knight 
Glenn Holt 

Financial Secretary 
John Tally 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Neil Fidler 

Chancellor 
John Deary 

Recorder 
John Ball 

Treasurer 
Keith Parent 

Advocate 
Patrick Hurley 

Warden 
Richard  Belanger 

Inside Guard 
James Hall 

One Year Trustee 
Bill Moskowsky 

Two Year Trustee 
Earl Mahar 

Three Year Trustee 
James Woolley 

 
 

 



 

  

                        

THANKSGIVING PRAYER 

Give us this day our daily bread, O Father in heaven, and grant that we who 

are filled with good things from Your open hand, may never close our 

hearts to the hungry, the homeless, and the poor; in the name of the 

Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. 

 

Wishing all Brother Knights a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving! 

 
 


